
IZAUK Spring Sesshin 

will be broadcast online 

19th—21st June 2020 

 

Zazen and ceremony directed by IZAUK teachers.  

Guest teacher Taiun Jean Pierre Faure from Kanshoji Zen Monastery will direct zazen  
and give a teisho “Good and Evil and Wholehearted Acceptance”. 



Programme of online events: 

 

Friday 19th June. 

8pm. 40 minutes of Zazen. Chanting Four Vows. Directed by Tendo Ged 
Welford and broadcast from Oxford Dojo. 

 

Saturday 20th June. 

7.30am. Two sessions of Zazen with Kinhin. Ceremony. Directed by  
Hosei Lana Berrington with Sen Yu Edgar Koeb assisting and broadcast 
through London, Caledonian Road Dojo. 

3.30pm. 40 minutes of Zazen followed by Teisho on “Good and Evil and 
Wholehearted Acceptance”, directed and presented by Taiun Jean Pierre 
Faure from Kanshoji Zen Monastery and broadcast through London, 
Brockley Dojo. 

8pm. 40 minutes zazen. Chanting of Four Vows. Directed by Ji Rei Kate 
Thompson and broadcast from Bradford Dojo. 

 

Sunday 21st June. 

7.30am. 40 minutes Zazen. Chanting of Kesa Sutra. Directed by Etsu 
Den Heather Smith and broadcast from Brighton Dojo. 

10.00am. Two sessions of Zazen with Kinhin. Ceremony. Directed by 
Seiho Chris Preist and broadcast from Bristol Dojo. 

Please register for this event by going to the registration form 
on the website. 

www.izauk.org/event-items/izauk-spring-sesshin/ 

On receiving your registration, we will email you the links to join the        
different broadcasts. 

Donations for the event and to support the French Temples will also be    
requested on registration. 


